
Happy New Year! 

 

We hope you rang in 
the new year positive-
ly and enjoyed a 
much needed break 
from the hustle of hol-
iday season! 

The studio is closed 
for classes until Janu-
ary 12th when we 
begin our next ses-
sion of weekly group 
classes.  

 

10% DISCOUNT ON 
WINTER REGISTRA-
TION:  

There’s still time to 
claim a discount off 
classes until January 
3rd. After this date, 
the fees will be back 
to our regular rates. 

Trial classes are al-
ways available for 
new dancers or danc-
ers looking to learn a 
different style.  

 

We also have adult 
ballet barre classes 
available if you’re in-
terested in only that 
portion of class.  

There is a reference 
video available online 
for the adult ballet 
barre for absolute be-
ginners.  

 

All our classes are 
available via zoom at 

any time, so if 
you’re out of town, 
or feeling under the 
weather but well 
enough to move 
your body, please 
reach out to 
Michelle to help 
you get set up 
online.  

 

STUDIO WEAR 
ORDERS: 

Since costs are ris-
ing in delivery of 
retail items, we are 
limiting the amount 
of orders we put in. 

The next order is 
due January 3rd. 
Old pricing is still 
available until this 
date.  

After this, our or-
ders will include an 
increase in fees in 
early March.  

Other options in the 
city for studio wear 
include The Shoe 
Room on Jarvis 
(NBS) or Mara 
Dancewear in 
Leslieville.  

Otherwise, a drive 
out to Etobicoke or 
North York will also 
have dancewear 
options.  

 

RECITAL 2025: 

Our annual spring 
recital is set for 
Sunday, June 
22nd. Confirmation 

of participation is 
needed by March 
1st to allow an ap-
propriate amount of 
preparation time 
leading up to the 
event. This includes 
costume purchases 
and choreography 
production. More 
information will be-
come available next 
month.  

 

REGISTERED 
MASSAGE  

THERAPY:  

RMT appointments 
are available upon 
request on Sun-
days & Tuesdays.  

Michelle currently 
has evening open-
ings on Tuesday, 
January 7th, and 
daytime availability 
on Tuesday, Janu-
ary 21st, 28th, and 
Sunday, January 
26th.  
Please visit our 
website for duration 
options and pricing.  

Contact Michelle to 
book your next ap-
pointment. 

 

Thank you for sup-
porting the per-
forming arts and 
Liberty Dance! 

 

647-567-1886  

admin@libertydance.org 

www.libertydance.org 
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